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For          : College Secretaries
Department Chairs

Through :  Deans of Colleges

From      : Tristan Nathaniel C. Ramos, DDM, MPH
University Registrar

Noted by : Nymia P. Simbulan, DrPH
Vice Chancellor for Academic Affairs

Re          : Deadline of Submission of Grades for the First Semester 2021-2022 
_______________________________________________________________________________

In light of the health break in UPM from 14-21 January 2022, the deadline of submission of grades for 
the First Semester AY 2021-2022 is further extended to 03 February 2022 for both graduating and 
non-graduating students. Since this will overlap with the enrollment period for the second semester, 
faculty members are enjoined to submit the grades as soon as they are available to enable students 
with prerequisite courses to enlist during the regular enrollment period. 

Thank you and always keep safe.




